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I am a landlord in Lane County, OR. Although many feel that HB 2004-A is a quick fix,
anyone who can look down the road at the larger picture will see that it is self-defeating. It
falls in the category of the same mentality that elected our current president, and will
ultimately lower the standard of rental properties in the state.

Kristina Stewart
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